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June I, 2017

Dear City and Borough Assembly members.

It is a great pleasure to send this proposal request for the Fisheries Enhancement Fund on behalf
of the Sitka Sound Science Center(SSSC). The City of Sitka has been a strong support and
partner in moving our community forward in salmon enhancement, science research and science
education. In addition to our hatchery adding to the common property fishery of Sitka Sound, our
visitor programs educate thousands of people about commercial fishing, salmon enhancement,
and marine and terrestrial science issues.

The voters approved the Enhancement Funds to be used in part for fisheries enhancement in the
Sitka area. Our proposal does exactly what the voters had in mind. SSSC has utilized the dollars
from this Fund to provide salmon to the common property fishery in Sitka Sound and Deep Inlet
through its operation of the Sheldon Jackson Salmon Hatchery and increasing fishing
opportunities near town. In addition, the Sitka Sound Science Center has trained people to work
in the salmon enhancement sector and provide support to the aquaculture industry.

Thank you for your past support and for helping us build an organization that is supporting the
fishing sector of our community.

Thank you also for your careful consideration of this proposal. I welcome your interest in our
organization and invite you to tour the facility with me when it is convenient for you.

All the best,
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Lisa Busch

Executive Director

Sitka Sound Science Center


















